
Due to extremely dry golf course conditions, the City of Greeley’s Golf 
Division will be implementing the following 

RIDING GOLF CART 
RESTRICTIONS 

December 1, 2024 – February 28, 2025 

 
Riding Carts will be available at each course three days per 

week during this period. 

 

Highland Hills 
Carts available to rent Sunday, Monday, & Tuesday 

Boomerang Links 
Carts available to rent Thursday, Friday, & Saturday 

 

No Carts will be available at either course on Wednesdays.  

 

 

 

 


